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14 December 2023 
 
 
Anita Child 
Transport Project Officer 
Northland Transportation Alliance/ Northland Regional Council 
Level 2, 11 Rust Avenue  
Whangarei 0110  
 
 
Dear Anita, 
 

One Epic Show Day – Saturday 2nd  December 2023 
 
On behalf of Whangarei A&P Society, thank you and the team for working with us to bring 
free bus transportation to the Show for the very first time. 
 
Your team did a magic job – we were all leaping into the unknown, but it certainly surpassed 
all our expectations (and budgets!)  
 
But we had to start somewhere, and if some of the nearly 1000 bus users on the day are now 
encouraged to catch a bus more regularly, it will be an awesome outcome! 
 
I know it was a lot of work, but I hope everyone involved managed to enjoyed the day. 
 
Thank you so much – I feel like it went more smoothly than anticipated.  Please pass on our 
thanks to all of the team involved. 
 
Thank you all again, and best wishes for the festive season ahead. 
Merry Christmas. 
 
 
 
Warmest regards,  
 

 
 
 
Chris Mason 
Chief Executive 
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